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In order to safeguard the health and well-being of our patients and our team members, Desert 
Sky Dentistry, LLC will be implementing these new safety protocols that are being 
recommended by the American Dental Association and public health agencies: 
 

• Advanced screening for patient appointments that require responses to a COVID-19 
related questionnaire 

• All providers and personnel will be wearing appropriate Personal Protective Equipment 
(PPE) such as masks, face guards, etc. 

• If possible, all patients that are coming for an appointment or treatment at Desert Sky 
Dentistry should wear some sort of protective face covering 

• Taking daily temperatures of each staff member 
• Taking temperatures for each patient prior to being escorted to a treatment room and 

requesting each patient to sanitize their hands upon arrival for their appointment 
• Adding to our already stringent protocols for sterilization, e.g., ordering of new HEPA 

medical grade air filters for each treatment room and the reception area, using the most 
efficient astringents to deal with viruses, etc. 

• The team will attempt to escort each patient to a treatment room as quickly as possible, 
thereby reducing the patient count in the reception area.   
 

Due to the dynamic nature of the regulatory environment (regarding this pandemic), Desert Sky 
Dentistry, LLC will continue to monitor the “best practices” for safety protocols and will 
implement changes to minimize risks for our patients and team members. 
 
Thank you for your continued loyalty and your understanding as we attempt to resume 
operations and strive for our mission of achieving the highest standard of patient care. 
 
                           Dr. Naik and the Desert Sky Dentistry Team. 
 
 
 


